
Ferriers Way, Epsom



£600,000

• 1422 sq ft property

• Semi detached house

• Three/Four bedrooms

• Two/Three reception rooms

• 24'3 x 10' Kitchen/Breakfast room

• Downstairs shower room

• Driveway for ample parking

• No onward chain

Freehold

The Personal Agent are delighted to offer
for sale this 1422 sq ft three/four bedroom
semi detached property offered for sale
with no onward chain. 

The house benefits from a 24'3 x 10'
kitchen/breakfast room and a downstairs
shower room off reception three/bedroom
four.

The property is well placed for local
schools, access to the A217 and within
walking distance of the shops, restaurants
and train station at Tattenham Corner.

The property comprises of a porch leading
to a hallway where there is access to two
reception rooms and the kitchen/breakfast
room. There is additional access to
reception three/bedroom four with the
benefit of a shower room. 

On the first floor there are three bedrooms,
two of which are doubles, and a main
bathroom. 

Outside to the rear there is a patio and
lawn area, and a driveway to the front for
ample parking.

Tadworth Leisure Centre is just a few
minutes walk away and offers an indoor
pool, gym, regular classes and creche. 

The wide open spaces of Epsom Downs are
also nearby and perfect for walking the
dog, cycling or letting the kids burn off
some steam.

Tenure - Freehold
Council tax band - E










